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Is it a school event?
No, this is a Year 10 event organised by a group of parent volunteers.

Do you have to take a partner?

No! No one needs to have a date; it is a cohort thing.

It is a fun night for the entire Year 10 cohort to make memories, laugh, dance, take photos in the
photo booth and have some fun before the seriousness of Yr 11 begins.

What is the night about?

Walk up the red carpet to arrive at Banksia where you will enjoy canapés under the fairy lights.
Make your way in, to dinner and dessert by the Spilt Milk truck.

Get your groove on with Gabe Middleton and take unlimited photos in the photo booth.

What do | have to wear?
Not jeans! We are asking everyone to wear formal wear.

Will parents be there?

No, there will a small group of parents who have volunteered to help on the night but otherwise no.
Parents are invited to get together for dinner & drinks - more information will be provided closer to
the day.

Can | take a partner from another year or outside KWS?

Unfortunately, no.

The responsibility of holding the event is solely on the parents volunteering to put it on. As such the
risk is too great to allow anyone outside of KWS Yr10 students to attend.

This is a Yr 10 cohort event only.

When do | pay for my ticket?
A $50 deposit and registration of your attendance is required by 5pm Friday 18 April.
The balance will be required closer to the date.

Do | need to bring anything?
No, just yourself! Please leave your phone at home. We have a photographer booked to take photos
AND a photo booth with props set up all night for you to take unlimited photos.

*** it must be noted that if we cannot get the majority of students to attend the formal, it
will NOT go ahead. We have worked hard to find a venue that will cater for the entire year,
but it will be dependent on everyone coming together and supporting it ****



